
                        MEMORANDUM OF LAW


DATE:     June 2, 1988


TO:       Maureen Stapleton, Deputy City Manager


FROM:     City Attorney


SUBJECT:  Redevelopment Agency Budget, Reappropriations


    This is in reply to your memorandum of May 18, 1988 regarding


the above-captioned matter.  A copy of your question is attached


as Enclosure (1).


    My March 8, 1988 reply to your question regarding the


applicability of City Charter section 71a should have pointed out


to you that for the past several years the Annual Appropriations


Ordinance has contained a provision similar to the language


contained in Enclosure (2) - Section 7.  It is our belief,


concurred in by the City Auditor - Comptroller, that this avoids


the necessity of enacting continuing resolutions.  We trust this


is responsive to your inquiry.


                                  JOHN W. WITT, City Attorney


                                  By


                                      C. M. Fitzpatrick


                                      Assistant City Attorney
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